Lou Mansolillo

From: Jessamy LeBeau <jessamylebeau@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 1:50 PM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: HB5342 - Support Testimony

Hello, my name is Jessamy LeBeau and I am a resident of Providence Ward 12.

I am emailing to send in my support for HB5342. As someone who works in the world on
conservation, this is extremely beneficial for our farmers and residents in Providence County.

This endorsement is not on behalf of my employer, the Northern RI Conservation District.
Jessamy



